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EXEC-2102254355-3552 

 
May 21, 2019 
 

File: 5220-20 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 

 

The Honourable Claire Trevena 
Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria BC  V8V 1X4 
Via email: claire.trevena.MLA@leg.bc.ca  
 
Dear Minister Trevena: 
 
RE: SOUTH ISLAND TRANSPORTATION STRATEGY  
 

Further to my letter of February 26, 2019, I write on behalf of the Capital Regional District (CRD) 

Board to reiterate the CRD’s interest in actively participating in the development of the South 

Island Transportation Strategy (Strategy).   

Since that time a representative from your office at the Ministry of Transportation and 

Infrastructure attended the April 24, 2019 CRD Transportation Committee meeting and gave a 

presentation on the Multi-modal Transportation Plan. Arising from discussions after that 

presentation, the following Resolutions were made at the April CRD Board meeting: 

1. That Board Chair Plant contact Minister Trevena to request a scope change to include a 

governance model under the South Island Transportation Strategy Plan. 
 

2. That Board Chair Plant contact Minister Trevena to request a scope change to include the 

Electoral Areas in the South Island Transportation Strategy Plan. 

 
I would appreciate the opportunity to schedule a follow up phone call with you to discuss this 

matter further. Please ask your staff to contact Carolyn Jenkinson, Manager, Executive Services 

at cjenkinson@crd.bc.ca to arrange a suitable date.   

Sincerely,  

 
Colin Plant 
Chair, Capital Regional District Board 
 

cc: Honourable John Horgan, Premier of BC 
Honourable Lana Popham, MLA Saanich South 
Honourable Carole James, MLA Victoria-Beacon Hill 
Honourable Rob Fleming, MLA Victoria-Swan Lake 
Mitzi Dean, MLA Esquimalt-Metchosin 
Dr. Andrew Weaver, MLA Oak Bay-Gordon Head 
Adam Olsen, MLA Saanich North and the Islands 
CRD Board 
Robert Lapham, Chief Administrative Officer, CRD 
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